Town of Elk Mound Plan Commission Meeting Minutes
5/9/2019
Chairman Kevin Gilbertson called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  The meeting notice was posted at the Elk Mound Town Hall, the Elk Mound Post Office and Independence State Bank and the Website. All of the plan commission board members were present.  The meeting was called for the purpose of reviewing a CSM for Brian Jenson and Kim Haas and for other business.
The Jenson CSM was reviewed by the board. Don Schley made a motion to recommend the Jenson CSM to the Town Board.  Rodney Rhude seconded the motion.  Motion carried
The Haas CSM with 4 lots was reviewed by the board and driveway entrances were reviewed. Marvin Michels made a motion to recommend the CSM to the Town Board.  Don Schley seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
The Haas CSM with 2 lots was reviewed by the board.  Jim Scheffler, the surveyor, had to change the CSM because of the navigable water on the lot.  Rodney Rhude made a motion to recommend the CSM to the Town Board.  Don Schley seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
Marvin Michels made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Don Schley seconded the motion.  
Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 
Respectfully Submitted by,
Carolyn Loechler, Clerk
Town of Elk Mound
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